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  EYFS & Year 1 Newsletter 

Friday 10th February 2023 

What have we been 

learning? 

Nursery 

The children enjoyed taking part 

in our ‘Wheelathon!’. We used 

scooters, bikes and prams to go 

round a circuit in the playground. 

Reception 

Reception had a wonderful time 

this week using their scooters, 

bikes and pushchairs to wheel 

around the playground. They 

raised a great amount of money 

and should be very proud! 

Year 1 

This week we have been creating 

our own African inspired prints. 

We are excited to share these 

with you after half-term! 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

House Points 

Seacole 
959 

Shakespeare 
954 

Bannister 
932 

Pankhurst 
960 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget…  

First day back after half-term- Monday 20th February. 

Writer of the Week 
 

Bumblebee - Brian 

Ladybird – Emily  

Badger – Charlie  

Hedgehog - Musa 
 

Thought for the week… 

How can you stay safe 

online? What should you 

do if you see something 

that worries you? 

Donny 

 

 

Helping at Home 

Please ensure you are reading your school reading 

book at least 3 times per week. House points are 

awarded to children reading regularly outside of 

school. 

 

 

 

 

Arman Majida 

Arif  Fausta 

Check out our school 

website for more exciting 

school news! 

 

 
www.parsloesprimary.co.uk 

 

 
 

 

 
 


